London District Catholic School Board Report London Child Care Advisory Committee

Provided By: Amanda Benton, RECE – Early Year Support Specialist

Projected Enrollment

We are projecting an increase in kindergarten enrollment for the 2019-2020 school year. Specifications regarding new classrooms, etc. will be available by April.

Kindergarten Orientation

We have revised the Kindergarten orientation process by eliminating TVNELP. Schools will be engaged in planning and facilitating their own unique kindergarten orientation event and are encouraged to invite their community partners to attend.

Capital Projects

The addition of the East London Family Centre to Blessed Sacrament Elementary School continues to be on hold as we wait to hear from the Provincial government.

School Board Early Years Leadership Strategy

We are continuing to work alongside the TVDSB and area CMSMs to engage in the strategy and work towards our proposed outcomes.

 Any additional projects or initiatives have been put on hold as we await the Ministry of Education announcement on March 15.